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 Dear Room 12 and 13 families, 

 Our Sanctuary Mountain Maungatautari Trip 

 is postponed until the 24 November! 

 Unfortunately, due to the wet and very windy weather forecast for 
 tomorrow, and on the advice of the staff at Maungatautari, we have 
 had to make the difficult decision to once again postpone our trip. 
 Wind gusts of 60km+ per hour are predicted and the mountain will be 
 closed for safety reasons. 

 The good news is we do have a new date:  Thursday the  24th of 
 November.    We do hope this will be ‘third time lucky!’  As you will 
 appreciate, with the covid restrictions of the past few years, we have 
 had very little opportunity for class trips/experiences outside the 
 classroom to support our learning, so we are doing our best to make 
 this trip happen. 

 Thank you to all our whānau who offered to help out on our trip and 
 we apologise that, once again, we need to change the date. We will 
 be in touch with you to see if you are still able to help us out on the 
 24th. 

 Many thanks for your understanding. 

 Kind regards, 

 Jackie Simpson    and Danielle Brydon   


